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We wish to register our opposition to a proposed NSW bill to legalise ‘same sex’ marriage on religious 
grounds. We have always believed the Christian bible’s ethic that marriage is between a man and a woman 
for the purpose of raising a family. This ethic has had an extremely long and strong historical consensus 
based on Christian values of love and devotion of a man and a woman including their unique values and 
morals in childrens’ upbringing. 
 
We do not support ‘same sex’ marriage. 
 


